
Building Inspections - Re: 12 Deering st 

Travis, this property is not a single or two family; it's considered a multifamily or commercial because it's a 
condo.  Therefore, it cannot be fast tracked under what you checked off.  I checked with Jeanie Bourke, one of 
our plan reviewers, and she stated she would OK fast tracking this based on the project description and that 
work only.  

>>> Travis Smith <travissmithcarpentry@gmail.com> 7/29/2015 9:15 PM >>>
Here is another attempt at the fast track application. 

Thank you

On Wed, Jul 29, 2015 at 2:00 PM, Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

The Inspections Division has received your application, has done a preliminary completeness check 
of your documents and entered the application in our system. Payments can be made by mail, in 
person, or online at Pay your Invoice
Please reference the Application ID number when submitting your payment. This number is found 
at the top of your invoice.
Your total amount due is: $ 328.00.

>>> Travis Smith <travissmithcarpentry@gmail.com> 7/26/2015 9:40 PM >>>
The attached is an application for a permit to replace a failing beam and insufficient posts on the left side 
porch of 12 Deering st. I have spoken with Rob Wiener about the historical aspects of the project and have 
the verbal go ahead from him. 

Travis Smith 
Travis Smith Carpentry
207-318-3813

From: Building Inspections
To: Travis Smith
Date: 7/30/2015 8:56 AM
Subject: Re: 12 Deering st
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